

Minutes of 2nd meeting of working group Village Hall Mon 21st Dec 2015

Present - Steve Whiting, Christine Fotheringham, Alan Reid, Suzette Clarke, Alison & Brian Harrison, John Armstrong, Tim Corcoran, Kate Armstrong, Margaret Ponton, Alex Johnston, Bill Macpherson

Apology - David Aird

Minutes of last meeting agreed

1. Update on application process - 7th Jan deadline for objections
Christine to seek SEPA advice re flooding issue

2. Future Plans

a Margaret has spoken to Stephens who are keen to support and will be contacted again after festive break. MP Tasmina Ahmed Sheik has also indicated favourably to meeting with representatives.

b Possible alternative locations still being examined.

c Kate reported on the Community Right to Buy legislation and will progress with draft Articles of Association as agreed with present members.

d Christine mentioned Kirriemuir hotel (Community scheme) and will report fully at next meeting.

e Alex will obtain details of Errol's community pub project.

f Bio mass - David Aird will be asked to report on all aspects of bio mass scheme.

g Interim pub - Steve to obtain clarification on licensing issues.

h Funding has been requested (by Kate) from GCC.

i Requirement for Treasurer to be appointed will be discussed at next meeting.

j Next meeting - TBA